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The student book and supply store is centrally located in the Engineering 
Technologies Building (Bldg. 103) on the Barton Campus. It offers 
students required textbooks, supplemental books and supplies, as well as 
soft goods and gift items bearing the college name and logo. Computers, 
web cameras, external hard drives, and other technology items may be 
purchased as well.

Brashier, Benson and Northwest Campuses have auxiliary bookstores 
that offer many of the same books and supplies. Online ordering is 
available with home delivery or locker pick-up at all locations.

The bookstore will buy back used books from students when the books 
are resalable (see note). Books, if in new condition, may be returned for 
full credit during the first two weeks of classes when accompanied by 
a sales slip and a student ID card.  Books that include an access code, 
if the access code has been used, are not refundable.  Some classes 
have an access code only. If the access code has been used, it is non-
refundable.

The bookstore will accept VISA, MasterCard, Discover and American 
Express cards and checks for payments. The check must be made out 
for the exact amount of the purchase (Driver’s License-ID and Colleague 
Student ID Number required). Two-party checks are not accepted. 
Individual credit terms cannot be arranged.

Bookstore hours:

• Monday through Thursday, 8 a.m. - 5 p.m.
• Friday, 8 a.m. - 1 p.m.
• Please see https://www.gvltec.edu/bookstore/ for peak hours during 

registration periods.

For bookstore hours at the Brashier Campus, call (864) 250-4163; at the 
Benson Campus, call (864) 250-3003; at the Northwest Campus, call (864) 
250-3637 and at the Barton Campus, call (864) 250-8042.

Note: Used books will be bought from students during a designated time 
at the end of each semester. The wholesaler will purchase books that are 
going to be used the next semester at a competitive price. The wholesaler 
may purchase books that are not going to be used the next semester at 
wholesale prices. Students are encouraged to bring all old textbooks for 
the wholesaler to review.
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